
Council 
August 20, 2018 

 
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY / SUGGESTION 

 
COUNCILLOR SANDS 
Councillor Sands provided information regarding poplar trees along the pathway north 
of the Cimarron Estates Villas that appear to be diseased and suggested that 
Administration make an onsite assessment to gauge whether these trees are a 
concern.    
 
Estimated Administrative Time to Respond 
 

☒ Under 4 hours (no motion required) 

 

☐ Over 4 hours (motion required)    Estimated Hours:  Click here to enter text. 
 

 
Motion  
n/a 
 
Response 
There are some poplar trees showing signs of decline in the area. Yellowing leaves 
and some staining on the bark suggests that disease could be a factor. These trees 
were assessed for risk of fail, but were not identified as a concern. As these trees are 
located in a natural area, natural processes are permitted to occur, and no action is 
recommended at this time.  
 
Attachment(s) 
n/a 
 
Prepared by: 
Christa Michailuck 
Parks Manager 
2018-07-23 

 


